
From: Christian Muus 

To: vik@deliveryachts.net 

Date: Thursday 23 July 2015 – 11:18 

Object: Elena Safe and sound 

Hi Vik, 

how are you doing? Elena is now safe and sound in Kiel! 

Thanks again for all the hard work. 

Vittorio Maj of Delivery Yacht Team delivered our 456 Beneteau First 456 in June 

2015 back from Grenada to Brest in France. He was an amazing captain and found 

an amazing crew. He even helped to get some repairs done to ensure safety on the 

trip. His strong motivation and professional work brought our Elena safe to France. 

He was defenetly the best choice we could have taken. 

Thanks Vik 

Cheers Chris 

P.S. When will you come and visit? 
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